
City of Vergas 
Liquor Store Committee Meeting 

 
The Liquor Store/Municipal Building/License Committee was called to order on Wednesday, 
June 29, 2022, at 6:00 pm at The Vergas Event Center. Present were Julie Bruhn, Logan 
Dahlgren, Kyle Theisen and Julie Lammers. 
 
Agenda:  Municipal Building, Liquor Store  
 
Municipal Building 
Lammers  presented committee with Attic Shoppe lease agreement notice to end October 1, 
2022. Committee discussed ideas for the area: wine/liquor tasting room, office spaces either for 
City or to rent out. Committee will continue to discuss ideas for the space. 
 
Liquor Store 
Theisen stated things are going well at the liquor store. Bruhn reminded Theisen Council was 
expecting report at June meeting. Theisen stated he was planning on attending. 
 
Council Recommendations: 
None. 
 
Follow Up Actions: 
Everyone to think about ideas for use of former Attic Shoppe space.  


